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SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
SB 492 

Relating to support provided to parents with disabilities 
 

SB 492 clarifies policy around child reunification, stating that child and family 

reunification services will be provided in such a way that parents and guardians with 

disabilities will receive services and opportunities equal to those provided to individuals 

without disabilities. 

 

The bill has a minimal fiscal impact. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 492 be reported out do pass. 
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